
2124-398.

September 16, 1920.

Dear Madam,-

I am enclosing herewith copy of letter

received from the Board of Pension Commissioners

re joncion to are. -lizabeth Namond, Scaredale,

nother of 1470365 Pte. Thos. Edward Hammond.

Will you be kind enough to enquire into

this case and report fully at your earlier

convenience.

Yours very truly,

F.D. McLean

Act'g. Deputy Superintendent

Sr. R.P. Freemand

indian Agent

Bridgewater, N.S.
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